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 Dear Family Members,  
 
You are invited to join the celebration of the 20th anniversary of the True 
Family Values Ministry in a special program in New York on Monday, December 
7, at 7 p.m. in the Grand Ballroom of the New Yorker Hotel. 
 

 



 For the past 20 years, the True Family Values Ministry of Chicago has 
sponsored its prestigious award banquet to honor individuals and families for 
their exemplary service to the betterment of society as a testament to the 
ideal of living for the sake of others. The ministry hosted its first awards 
banquet in 1996 and proudly celebrates its 20th anniversary this year. 
 
 During these years, True Parents attended this event on few occasions. This 
year, True Mother was greatly inspired that the True Family Values banquet 
takes place for the 20th time on December 5 in Chicago. She asked our FFWPU 
International President, Sun Jin Moon, to give a special message on behalf of 
True Parents, and sent her new performing arts group, the Apple Heaven 
Team, to provide the entertainment at the banquet.  
 
True Mother also asked Sun Jin Nim to travel to New York to convey True 
Parents' heart and message for this holiday season to blessed family members 
and ministers in the tri-state area, while the Apple Heaven Team provides the 
heavenly entertainment.  
 
We are most excited for this opportunity to celebrate the teaching of True 
Family Values and welcome Sun Jin Nim and the Apple Heaven Team in New 
York.  
 
Once again, please join us at the New Yorker's Grand Ballroom on Monday, 
December 7, at 7 p.m. for this grand occasion. Doors open at 6:30 p.m.  
 
Let us all come together and show our appreciation to True Parents for their 
inspiring teachings and enduring legacy.  
 
God bless you and your family,  
 
Dr. Ki Hoon Kim  - Continental Director 
Dr. Michael Balcomb - President 
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